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FAMILY MINISTRY
COLLEGE PARK BAPTIST CHURCH	 SEPTEMBER 2013 

Here is what is happening this Fall at the Park!

A NEW YEAR IS 
HERE!

SUNDAY AM starts SEPT. 1
WEDNESDAY PM starts SEPT. 4

SUNDAY PM starts SEPT. 8

An important part of our 
Wednesday night ministry is 
with parents, grandparents, 
and any adults interested in 
helping students and families 
become devoted followers of 
Christ. To this end, we offer a 
variety of classes/discussion 
opportunities on Wednesday 
evenings throughout the year. 
We begin on September 11. 
We welcome your input on 
what we will discuss this year. 
Please join us in room E101 at 
6:45 pm.

PARENT DISCUSSION 
GROUP STARTS SEPT. 11

CHECK INSIDE FOR INFO ON...

CHILDREN, YOUTH, RECREATION and MORE!

A powerful part of what we do 
at College Park is our prayer 
partner ministry.  Every child, 
youth, & college student in our 
church is partnered with an 
adult who prays for them on a 
regular basis throughout the 
year. Every student in our 
church has an enve lope 
available to be picked up by 
our adult church members.  
This is a simple task that has 
an eternal impact. Please pray 
about being part of this critical 
ministry. 

KIDS, TEENAGERS, AND 
STUDENTS NEED YOU

Our Family Ministry
exists to proclaim 

CHRIST
 in an engaging, relevant 
way as we call people of 

every age to worship 
God,  serve Him daily, 

and  share His love with 
the world.
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CHILDREN’S MINISTRY 
INFORMATION

Protecting Your 
Child is Critical

K i d C h e c k i s a s e c u r e 
children’s check-in system 
that enhances security and 
s imp l i fies the check- in 
process. It helps ensure no 
one can pick up your child 
without your consent.  

We know the importance of 
safety when taking care of 
your ch i ld .  By us ing 
K idCheck , you can be 
assured your child’s security 
is a top priority. Parent/
guardian accounts are free 
and s imp le to se t up , 
allowing you to control and 
m a i n t a i n y o u r c h i l d ’s 
information for quick and 
easy check-in. 

SPECIAL NOTE FOR 
ELEMENTARY STUDENTS:

We will begin using KidCheck 
fo r 1s t -6 th graders on 
October 6.  Parents, please 
visit go.kidcheck.com  to 
create family’s free KidCheck 
account. Signing up is easy!

FALL FAMILY 
FESTIVAL
October 20

4:00-7:00 PM

Inflatables * Games
Chili * Soup

Dessert

October 31
6:00-8:00 PM

A safe, indoor, fun, 
family-friendly, 

treat-filled

CANDYPALOOZA!

OCC Boxing Party 
November 13
6:30-7:30 PM

Help our youth and our 
children make a difference 
this Christmas for children 

around the world!

*Items will be collected in late 
October thru Nov. 13.

Children’s Sunday
December 8

During both services

Our children lead us in 
worship during both the 9 

AM & 11 AM services.

@CREATIONKIDS
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THE FALL RETREAT IS COMING --->NOVEMBER 22-24 @ RIDGECREST

PARK-IT IN 
PFAFFTOWN

5-10 PM
@ Buitendorps

Sept. 7, Oct. 5, Nov. 2

Fun, food, frivolity for 
youth and parents alike!

2014 DATES TO REMEMBER JANUARY 17-19 FEBRUARY 2 WEEK OF MAR 31 JULY 14-18

Junior/
Senior 
Retreat

Super 
Bowl 
Party

High 
School 
Mission 

Trip

Youth 
Camp

YOUTH MINISTRY STUFF
@YOUTHATTHEPARK

Gatlinburg New York City

Every fall our youth travel to Ridgecrest with other churches from the 
Winston-Salem area for a weekend event. This year’s retreat, “By Him, 
For Him,” is going to be another great weekend. We are now in the 
early sign-up period. If you want to take advantage of the lowest cost 
available, $110, turn in a $50 deposit by September 25. After this date 
the deposit goes to $60. So get your deposit in today!
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STAY IN TOUCH WITH US!
Address:

College Park Baptist Church
1701 Polo Road
Winston-Salem, NC 27106
336-768-5870
www.collegepark.ws

Email
Jeff Allen - jeff@collegepark.ws
Youth - youth@collegepark.ws
Children - children@collegepark.ws 

Twitter
@youthatthepark - Youth account
@creationkids - Children’s account
@collegeparkws - Church account

Text Message
For text message updates sent to your 
mobile phone, send a text message to 
“40404” and type one of the following

• “Follow @creationkids” or 
• “Follow @youthatthepark” or
• “Follow @collegeparkws”

*Note that no Twitter account is needed

CHILDREN & YOUTH BASKETBALL
TEAMS SET TO TIP-OFF!
It is time to get this year’s Hoops4Him Basketball league 
started!  Our church has a team for every guy and girl, 3rd 
through 12th grade.  Here are the teams we will have this year:

Team	 	 Grades
Junior Boys (girls welcome) 	 3rd-6th grade

Girls	 	 7th-12th grade

Intermediate Boys	 7th-9th grade

High School Boys	 10th-12th grade

Practice for these teams will begin in late October and games 
will begin the first week of December.  Please contact Jeff by 
September 15 if you are interested in playing this year!

GYM SCHEDULE 
ANNOUNCED

RECREATION MINISTRY UPDATE

We are excited about using our 
gym and we want you to be 
aware of the when it is 
available for use.  The gym will 
operate under the following 
hours until further notice.  

Monday though Friday
8:30 AM - 4:30 PM

Available for adults and/or 
children with adult supervision 

(office/ministerial staff NOT 
available for gym supervision)

Tuesday & Thursday 
evenings, 6-9 PM

Open gym 
(volunteer available at 

front desk)

The need for volunteers is 
great.  Please let us know if 
you are available to help out.   

NEW RECREATION OPTIONS 
COMING SOON
Our Recreation Committee is hard at work preparing a variety 
of athletic opportunities for our church.  Please start talking to 
family, friends, and neighbors so that we see people come to 
Christ through this brand new ministry. We are excited about 
the new facility and our ability to impact so many for Christ 
through it. Stay tuned for details on classes, leagues and 
special events. 

http://www.collegepark.ws
http://www.collegepark.ws
mailto:jeff@collegepark.ws
mailto:jeff@collegepark.ws
mailto:youth@collegepark.ws
mailto:youth@collegepark.ws
mailto:children@collegepark.ws
mailto:children@collegepark.ws
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Sign ups begin in 
December!

BRIDGES is a dinner group 
fellowship ministry for fun 
loving folks that enjoy good 
times and good food.  These 
groups are meant to help 
people from each generation 
build relationships with one 
another.  

These groups meet once a 
quarter at a location chosen 
by the group.  Some groups 
meet at a steak house one 
time and a progressive dinner 
the next. Easy and fun!

Sign ups are simple - just 
look for the forms to be 
released in December.  Then 
fill out your info and wait for 
your assignment.  All the 
entires will be divided across 
the generations.  This is a 
perfect way to get to know 
new people.  We hope you 
will be part of BRIDGES!

BRIDGES 
MINISTRY

PRAYER 
PARTNERS SET 

TO BEGIN 
AGAIN

A powerful part of what we 
do at College Park is our 
prayer partner ministry.  
Every child, youth, & college 
student in our church is 
partnered with an adult who 
prays for them on a regular 
basis throughout the year. 

The time to reshuffle our 
partnerships is now. Every 
student in our church has 
have an envelope available to 
be picked up by our adult 
church members. All we ask 
of our adults is to keep these 
students in their ongoing 
prayers as well as 
communicate with them on a 
periodic basis. 

This is a simple task that has 
eternal impact. Please pray 
about being part of this 
invaluable ministry. 


